

LOG Meeting Minutes 2018-07-03

Notes

- last week [LOG Meeting Minutes 2018-06-26](#)
 - Prudence, Luke, Shishir - thanks for running the meeting last week - a lot of detail.
 - Review points from last week and cover off in scope review
- JIRA board - <https://jira.onap.org/secure/RapidBoard.jspa?rapidView=143&view=planning&selectedIssue=LOG-488&epics=visible>
- Pending work - <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/q/status:open+project:logging-analytics>
 - using Luke's example library - <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/c/55339/2>
- Merged work - <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/q/status:merged+project:logging-analytics>
- Casablanca scope review - <https://wiki.onap.org/display/DW/Logging+Casablanca+Scope>
- M1 release artifacts - [Logging Casablanca M1 Release Planning](#) and [Logging Deliverables for Planning Milestone Checklist Template](#)
- Yearly PTL vote - https://lists.onap.org/g/onap-discuss/topic/log_ptl_election_for/23007138?p=,,,20,0,0,0::recentpostdate%2Fsticky,,,20,2,0,23007138
- POMBA new repos git infrastructure request -  **GIMAN-169** - POMBA/Logging: 6 new repos for 6 containers DONE
 - https://lists.onap.org/g/onap-discuss/topic/log_aai_sdnc_for_pomba/23002450?p=,,,20,0,0,0::recentpostdate%2Fsticky,,,20,2,20,23002450
 - https://lists.onap.org/g/onap-discuss/topic/onap_helpdesk_57926/23003807?p=,,,20,0,0,0::recentpostdate%2Fsticky,,,20,2,20,23003807
- Meetings
 - Past
 - Pending
- new committers to send to TSC
- Actions